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Ref nym/2018/0177/fl

Dear Hillary

I would like to strongly object to this planning application for a number of reasons. As other applications have
been refused previously due to over commercialization why would this one be allowed. The village is already
supplied by a plentiful amount of places to eat which are all well established in origjnal buildings. The area
suggested is a well loved area of the village by residents and tourists and would not benefit by the location of
more bins which the council don't have resources to empty an the smell of cooking fat. With the location of the
planning application notice being not obvious and the conversations that local shop and restaurant owners have
had with the applicant i frankly find this an under hand and selfish thing to be considering with only a monetary
self gain in mind. If this person wants to run a beach front eatery then apply to do so in Brighton or some other
kiss me quick hat selling area. It seems to me that this isnt being proposed for the good of the village but just to
the financial gain of the applicant but then again it won't be the first time that an in comer with financial bearing
has come into the village and tried to run it like they own it..they dont
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